PREFACE

The Call for Papers for the 20" International Cartographic Conference (ICC 2001 Beijing China)
attracted highly active responses. More than five hundred abstracts were submitted to the Scientific
and Technical Program Committee for review. After careful evaluation, 8 papers were selected for
the 2 plenary sessions, over 300 papers selected for the 65 oral presentation sessions and over 100
papers selected for the 4 poster presentation sessions.

Deep appreciation goes to the members of the Scientific and Technical Committee of ICC 2001
Beijing China who not only reviewed the submitted abstracts, but also helped to organize the oral
and poster presentation sessions. | gratefully acknowledge the help rendered by the following
Committee members in the whole process: Prof. Du Daosheng, Prof. Jiang Jingtong, Prof. Li
Hongli, Prof. Liao Ke, Prof. Wang Jiayao, Prof. Wu Hehai, Prof. Zhang Qingpu, and Prof. Zheng
Jiasheng. In particular, I would like to express my heartfelt gratitude to my assistants, Mrs. Shang
Yaoling and Mr. Wang Donghua, who did a great deal of work in organizing the papers evaluation
and in editing this Proceedings.

Special thanks are extended to all the authors, whose contribution has enabled the Scientific and
Technical Program of ICC 2001 Beijing China to cover such an impressive variety of subjects. The
papers in the Proceedings offer a comprehensive view of the contemporary cartographic research
and development. It is our hope that the Proceedings will promote discussions and contribute to
progress of cartography in the new millennium.

Finally, the Scientific and Technical Program Committee would like to thank the Chairs of all the
sessions for accepting this important task for the realization of the 20™ International Cartographic
Conference.

LI Li

Chair of the Scientific and Technical Program Committee



